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From: Rick and Jackie Low 
Sent: Friday, 12 July 2024 2:46 PM
To: FedRedistribution - NSW
Subject: Abolition of the Seat of North Sydney

Categories:

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Australian Federal Government. Do not click links or open 
aƩachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe. 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
As long Ɵme residents of Hunters Hill, we support the ongoing existence of the federal seat of North Sydney.  Our 
reasons for this include: 
 
1. As part of the 3rd largest business centre in Australia, we have specific needs that residents in adjoining 
electorates do not.  For this reason we need an elected representaƟve who understands these needs. 
2. North Sydney is one of the original 75 divisions and has a long history of the elected representaƟve understanding 
and serving the needs of the residents in the North Sydney electorate. 
3. ImplementaƟon of the NSW government’s urban consolidaƟon plans will result in a significant increase in the 
populaƟon of the exisƟng North Sydney electorate (at least another 24,000 new homes in the next 5 years). 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
Derek and Jacqueline Low 

, Hunters Hill, NSW  
 
Sent from my iPad 
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